
 

Support for local businesses during 

the Coronavirus crisis 

South Cambridgeshire District Council  

As part of the Council’s Covid-19 response, we are trying to urgently to organise 

support for businesses in the district who are struggling during this difficult period. 

We want to ensure that we can put in place, as quickly as possible, appropriate 

support to help businesses through the next few months, and fill the gaps around the 

central government support offer where we can.  

We encourage any businesses – sole traders, home-based businesses, community 

enterprises and charities including CICs – to flag themselves to us by emailing 

greatercambridge.business@cambridgeshire.gov.uk  

Additionally, information for businesses is being updated frequently on the 

Coronavirus section of our website at  

www.scambs.gov.uk/business/coronavirus-information-for-businesses  

 

Fowlmere’s new County Councillor, Peter McDonald, has been designated as the 

Council’s contact for help to small and medium-sized businesses. You can contact 

Cllr McDonald at: 

openforbusiness@scambs.gov.uk 

 or at:  

cllr.mcdonald@scambs.gov.uk 


